
From: Cathy Ross
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C and H permit
Date: Saturday, March 11, 2017 6:03:05 PM

I am in total opposition to granting this permit to C and H Hog Farm.  I attended the meeting in Jasper
and listened carefully to all stakeholders.  Nothing I heard changed my mind. 

Do not grant this permit.  Cathy Ross, 18125 Redbud Lane, Rogers AR 72756
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